FTA and APTA Working with US Commercial Service to Promote US Firms at UITP World Congress
The International Association of Public Transport (UITP) 58th World Congress will take place in Vienna, Austria from June 7-11, 2009.  More than 6,000 visitors from 90 countries are expected to attend, including a significant U.S. delegation from the public and private sectors.  The Federal Transit Administration (FTA) of the Department of Transportation is working with the American Public Transportation Association (APTA) and the U.S. and Foreign Commercial Service in Vienna (CS Vienna) to provide a wide range of services to U.S. companies exhibiting at the Mobility & City Transport Exhibition, which is being held in conjunction with the congress.  

In order to ensure that U.S. participants are reaping the full benefit of their presence at this show, FTA, APTA and CS Vienna have put together a business program that would include elements of business matchmaking, market information, networking, and would extend beyond Austria into Central and Eastern Europe.  CS Vienna will also provide U.S. firms with information about pending public transportation projects in the region.
Specifically, these activities will include the following:

1. CS Vienna will work with FTA and APTA and partner offices in the United States and regionally to promote the show and the exhibit to U.S. companies in the United States and in Europe.

2. CS Vienna will work with partner offices in the region to promote the presence of the U.S. exhibitors to likely UITP participants throughout the region.  This promotion will include information about each U.S. company and their products, and will give recipients the option to contact CS Vienna and arrange for meetings as desired at the conference. 

3. CS Vienna will organize a half-day business seminar to provide U.S. companies with information about the markets of the region, projects that are in the pipeline, and the regulatory environment.  

4. FTA, APTA and CS Vienna will organize a reception for a total of approximately 100 invited guests, including decision-makers from Central and Eastern Europe.  If scheduling permits, the reception will take place at a U.S.  Embassy venue.










For further information, or to participate in these promotional activities for U.S. companies attending the UITP World Congress, please contact Rita Daguillard, Director of the Office of Research Management, Federal Transit Administration, at rita.daguillard@dot.gov, or (202) 366-0955.
